
Dear Parents/Guardians:

       Welcome back and welcome to Mrs. Heutsche’s room! I want you to know how pleased I am to have your child in my class.   

My teaching begins with making your child feel at home in our classroom.  I have gone to great lengths to make our room a comfortable and welcoming place that will facilitate a safe, secure feeling to ensure academic success.  

I want to challenge your child to think individually, collectively and most important respectfully.  I am honored to have the opportunity to be here and work with your child at this school, and I am looking forward to getting to know each of you.  This will be an exciting year for all of us!   
Parent involvement is important to me and so I encourage you to call or email me if you have any questions and/or comments.  Thank you for taking your time to read this letter and once again, do not hesitate to call or email me about anything.

Email: kheutsche@sasdpride.org 
Phone: 724-962-8300 ext. 3112
Sincerely,

Mrs. Kenzie Heutsche

